
Congrats Mason! You’ve won tickets to a Vancouver 
Canadians game. Keep up the GREAT WORK!!

Want to help us recognize your dad coaches? Send us an image of them at 
work along with their name and association, they could win tickets to a 
Vancouver Canadians home game! Submissions should be sent to: 
marketing@bcminorbaseball.org
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